
CITY OF LATHRUP VILLAGE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
(CANNABIS ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT)

Please take notice that the City of Lathrup Village Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, the 20th day of July, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via zoom (Zoom log in information below) and 
record public comments concerning proposed amendments to the City of Lathrup Village Zoning 
Ordinance.  The proposed amendments are identified below: 

ARTICLE 2, to add definitions for cannabis facilities, ARTICLE 3, to add 
specific cannabis facilities to the mixed use and commercial vehicular 
districts as special land uses, and to ARTICLE 4, to add specific standards for 
permitted cannabis facilities.

Any member of the public may express their view on this proposed text amendment in writing, 
by submitting your written comments to the City Clerk prior to 4:30 p.m. on the date of the 
hearing, or you may appear in person to express your opinion.  Any written communications 
may be sent to the City Clerk at the address of the City Hall at 27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup 
Village, Michigan 48076 prior to the hearing.  After the public hearing, the Planning Commission 
may make a recommendation to the City Council on whether the text amendment should be 
adopted or not.

Yvette Talley 
City Clerk 
27400 Southfield Road 
Lathrup Village, MI  48076 
cityclerk@lathrupvillage.org 
248) 557-2600

Online: https://zoom.us/j/99661743524?pwd=b2ZSWU5XSlRyQU12OWpZSlhQZm9kUT09
Telephone: 646 558 8656 or 301 715 8592 
Webinar ID: 996 6174 3524
Passcode: 435623
Online Public Comment Form: https://lathrup-mi.municodemeetings.com/bc-citycouncil/
webform/public-comment-submission-form 
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